
Transcript: Learning Commons Gami (Lisa Wallace) 
 
Hello, Worthington teachers! It's your friendly neighbourhood teacher-librarian here. I 
hope you enjoyed your summer and are as excited to be back at school as I am. As 
you've noticed, our library has changed and will continue to change over the next few 
years. We are moving from a traditional library setting towards a library learning 
commons or LLC.   
 

How will the LLC work for you? We will continue to collaborate on learning. Whether it's 
a lesson, a unit of study or teaching a research skill, I'm here to work with you and all of 
your students. Let's find a way to reach your reluctant readers, to challenge your higher-
level readers and to encourage your low readers. Naturally, we will continue our literacy 
and numeracy sessions, through reading and discussing stories related to character 
development and monthly themes, and, of course, our Box Cars and One-Eyed Jacks 
math games. These math games, as you know, reach students at their level and help 
them to improve their math skills and number sense in a fun and relaxed way.    
 

In addition, next year, I will be collaborating with Derek Lambert to introduce additional 
technology, such as Google Apps, Dash and Dot and coding, to your students. I'm very 
excited about the changes that are happening at the LLC at Worthington, and I hope 
you are too. Please drop by and see me or send me an email to let me know how we 
can work together with your students in the LLC this year. See you soon! 
 


